
Coins of the New Testament 

 
 
 

Among his many accomplishments, Pastor Fred is a 

numismatist specializing in coins of the Bible.  In 

this one session course, we will discuss coins of the 

New Testament and look at Pastor’s collection of 

coins mentioned in the Bible.   

The class will be held in the Elizabeth Room on 

March 2, at 1:30 PM.  We have a maximum number 

of 10 people so that we can socially distance in our 

largest classroom.  Please bring and wear a 

mask.  The room will be fogged before we use it and 

hand sanitizer will be plentiful because this is a 

hands-on experience. 

Please let Donna Boring know if you wish to 

participate. 


